
WPXI(TV), Pittsburgh, PA 
Facility ID 73910 

EXHIBIT 
 

E/I Symbol 
  

WPXI, LLC is the current licensee of WPXI (TV) (the “Station”).  On December 17, 
2019, the license for WPXI(TV) was transferred to the station’s current owner (“CMG”) 
pursuant to a long-form transfer of control application. See FCC File No. BTCCDT-
20190304AEQ.  While CMG is not responsible for issues that arose under the prior owners, in 
an abundance of caution, CMG hereby describes a technical error that was previously noted in 
the Station’s timely filed fourth quarter 2016 Children’s Television Programming Report.   

Due to a technical issue experienced by the LAFF network, several of the children’s 
programs on the Station’s digital subchannel that carried LAFF programming aired without the 
required “E/I” symbol from September 10, 2016 to October 15, 2016.  CMG rebroadcast on the 
Station the 10.5 hours of E/I programming that originally aired without an “E/I” symbol, along 
with one additional half hour of E/I programming, in consistent second home programming 
slots between October 29, 2016 and December 3, 2016.  None of the Station’s other 
programming streams were affected by this technical error.   

 


